
 

                 Wadebridge Christmas Light Parade 

                 Saturday 14th December 2019 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The lantern workshop your child took part in on Tuesday 3rd December, was very kindly 

supported by Wadebridge Chamber of Commerce, as part of their Wadebridge Christmas 

Wonderland weekend on 13-14 December. More about the weekend is on FaceBook 

@wadebridgechristmas! 

 

The Wadebridge Christmas Wonderland Lantern Parade starts at Julian Foye’s car park at 6pm, 

on Saturday 14th December, and includes all the children carrying their own lanterns alongside 

a large iconic swan sculpture. Please can the parents and children that would like to attend, 

begin gathering from 5.30pm to collect a carry pole for their child’s lantern from Laura and the 

team, ready to start the parade at 6pm.  

 

Please note parents are responsible for their own children during the event, which will process 

across the Bridge on Wool and around the town before finishing at the car park outside 

Wadebridge Antique Centre (very near the Library). Map below shows route! 

 

 
 

The organisers have asked if parents/children can please ensure that batteries are kept fresh and 

the lanterns not left on for a long period before the parade! Lanterns are your child's to keep 

and take home afterwards, although we would appreciate the bamboo carry poles being 

returned to Laura (with the swan sculpture!) at the finish point in the Antique Centre car park 

at the end, for use in future parades - thank you. 

 

Thank you and we hope you all enjoy the wonderful festive weekend of activities! 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Wendy Pompe 

Y5 Class Teacher 


